STL to visit Beijing and Tianjin

The Secretary for Transport and Logistics, Mr Lam Sai-hung, will leave
for a visit to Beijing and Tianjin this evening (September 24).

Mr Lam will attend the Global Sustainable Transport Forum (2024) hosted
by the Ministry of Transport of the People's Republic of China in Beijing
tomorrow (September 25), where he will speak at a thematic session. During
his visit in Beijing, Mr Lam will also meet with officials of the Ministry of
Transport.

Mr Lam will then visit Tianjin to attend the 11th China Air Finance
Development (DFTP) Summit and deliver a speech at the opening ceremony on
September 26.

He will return to Hong Kong on the evening of September 26. During his
absence, the Under Secretary for Transport and Logistics, Mr Liu Chun-san,
will be the Acting Secretary for Transport and Logistics.
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